
17th December 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

RE: Year 6 Swimming Lessons

I am pleased to announce that curriculum swimming lessons will return to South Borough Primary School for children

in Year 6 starting Wednesday 12th January at Maidstone Leisure Centre, Mote Park. Children will be leaving school at

12:50pm and returning to school at approximately 2:50pm.

The cost of these swimming lessons will be met by the school.

Children will be learning to:

● Perform safe self-rescue in different water based situations;

● Swim competently, confidently and proficiently over a distance of

at least 25 metres;

● Use a range of strokes effectively, for example, front crawl, backstroke and breaststroke.

Kit List - Brought to school weekly every Tuesday (or before) in a separate bag:

● Appropriate swimming clothing

● Towel

● Hair band to tie long hair back or up

● Swimming hat (optional)

● Goggles (optional but recommended)

Last swimming lesson will be 9th February 2022.

To provide permission for your child to attend swimming lessons please complete the Google Form by Thursday 6th

January 2022.

Click on this link to give permission https://forms.gle/3KzsJW2kLUxxBfdk8

Yours sincerely,

Mr B Smith

PE Subject Leader

https://www.google.com/maps/place/Maidstone+Leisure+Centre/@51.265499,0.5351543,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m5!3m4!1s0x47df3221a266b457:0xa21f594ee16db260!8m2!3d51.265499!4d0.537343
https://forms.gle/3KzsJW2kLUxxBfdk8
https://forms.gle/3KzsJW2kLUxxBfdk8

